
 
 

 

 

 

** NEWS RELEASE ** 

 
BUCKTOWN RD OPEN 

JACKSON TOWNSHIP 
 

 
The work being done on the culvert replacements has been completed.  The road has re-

opened to traffic.  

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT THE ENGINEER’S OFFICE 

AT (513) 732-8857. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


